
"WE HAVE
NO PLACE
ELSE TO GO."

Like thousands of other Oakland residents, our family was evicted by a slumlord after we reported
him to the City. After 6 months of living out of our car, searching three counties for housing or even

shelter services with no help in sight, we have decided to take our struggle directly to City Hall. Since
we cannot find shelter, we will take shelter in this public building until our city officials provide relief

for us and the thousands of other families who have been displaced.  

Stand with us at Oakland City Hall (14th &
Broadway) this Thursday (June 30th) at noon.  

If you have nowhere to stay,
stay with us at City Hall Thursday night. 

Hot meals will be provided. 

#HousingIsAHumanRight #StopStayExpand


